
 
 
 
 
 
 

     11th November, 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of children in Year 5, 
 
First Holy Communion Update following the announcement of National Lockdown 
 
This week, Father Martin and I had a meeting with regards to First Holy Communion 
in light of the National Lockdown. 
 
The four-week Lockdown will mean that four groups of children will be unable to 
make their First Holy Communion on the dates planned as St. John Vianney church is 
now closed until 2nd December in line with Government guidance. The dates for 
these groups will be rearranged for January. 
 
Due to the current situation, Father Martin has agreed to meet towards the end of 
November to propose new dates in light of the Government and Diocesan guidance 
that is available at this time.   
 
We find ourselves in the same situation as many Year 5 children across our Diocese, 
who have begun their First Holy Communion celebrations following Diocesan 
guidance, and we pray for all of our young children at this challenging time. 
 
I will keep you updated of any further information throughout the term and I thank 
you sincerely for your continued support.  
 
 
With my very best wishes, 
 
Mrs Meldrum 
Acting Headteacher 
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